
                                    Maths 
 

Our focus at the start of the year will be place value, 

ensuring we can order, regroup and compare numbers. 

We will begin with numbers to 20 and will then extend 

our understanding to make it all the way to 100. A key 

part of this learning will be to split numbers into ’tens 

and some more’, and we will use lots of resources 

(including tens frames, bead strings and base 10 blocks) 

to help us to cement this concept. Alongside this, we will 

also develop our counting skills, so that we can count on 

and back in ones and tens from any number to 100 (for 

instance, counting back in tens from 76). Finally, we will 

be introduced to the > and < symbols to show that 

numbers are greater than or less than each other. 

Computing 
 

We will be learning to combine pictures and texts,        

using drawings we have created using paint programmes, 

clipart and images we have found online. We will then 

use these skills to make electronic cards. 



                                    Maths 
 

• We’ve been practicing our counting a lot in class, so 

building on this at home would be a huge help - you 

could count houses on the way to school, footsteps 

on the way to bed, shoes in the house, players on 

the team, objects in the shopping  trolley, claps, 

nods... Keep an eye (or ear) out for slip-ups on the 

tricky teen numbers - and if you get good, extend to 

counting backwards!  
 

• Practice splitting numbers into tens and ones when 

you’re out and about - this costs £26, so that’s 2 

tens and 6 ones. Our house is number 48, so how 

many 10s and how many ones is that? 

Computing 
 

• There are loads of paint apps available on 

every platform, where you can practice the 

skills we’ve been using in class. Online, you 

could try www.youidraw.com/apps/painter/         

or kleki.com/ 


